
 

 

8/14/2017 
 

Town of Oregon 
1138 Union Rd 
Oregon, WI 53575 
 
Dear Denise, 
 
Payne & Dolan Inc. invites all members of the Town Board, Town Plan Commission and members of the 
Town Highway Department to attend our Oregon Aggregate Site open house on Wednesday, August 
23rd, 2017 starting at 5:30 pm. The open house will be located at the Oregon Aggregate Site, accessible 
from the “Oregon Site” entrance at 157 CTH MM, Brooklyn ,WI 53521.. 

The open house will give an opportunity for Neighbors and Town Board Members to visit the recently 
opened site and gain insight into future operations. Payne & Dolan Staff will be on hand to explain and 
answer questions about current and upcoming operations. The open house will include a site tour, 
processing equipment showcase and barbeque cook-out.  

Please RSVP by Sunday, August 20th and respond (1) if cannot attend, (2) if you are unsure if you can 
attend, or (3) if you can attend. If you plan on attending, please let us know the number of people that 
will be coming so we can insure that there is enough food and refreshments for everyone. 

RSVP to: 
Ethan Courter 
Email: ecourter@payneanddolan.com 
Phone: (920) 588 -7743 
 
If you have any additional questions please and/or need additional information, please do not hesitate 
to contact Ethan Courter at (920) 588 – 7743 or Bill Buglass at (608) 445 - 0925. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 

Ethan Courter 

Payne & Dolan, Inc. 
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